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OUR LEARNING
This week we have been...
Exploring Eid and the ways in

which Muslims celebrate
Making samosas

Celebrating Mothers’ Day and
making cards

WEEK OF: 24/03/25
THEME: EID CELEBRATIONS 🌙🌟

PRE-
SCHOOL
🦋

NOTICES

SNAPSHOTS

Thank you for attending the parent-
teacher meetings this week - it has been
lovely seeing all of you. Just a reminder

that the end-of-term break is from
Friday 28th March 2025 until

Monday 14th April 2025. We will 
be closed on Monday 14th April for a
staff training day and reopen for all

children on Tuesday 15th April 2025.

BONNIE BEAR

EDITION 23

This week I’m going on
holiday! I hope you all

have a lovely break and
I’ll see you soon.

Book of the
Week:
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WEEK OF: 24/03/25
THEME: EID AND MOTHERS’ DAY 🌙⭐️  

OUR LEARNING

NOTICES

SNAPSHOTS

EDITION 23

We hope you have a
wonderful break and we look
forward to seeing you all after

the holiday!

BABIES +
TODDLERS

🐛

This week we have been...
Celebrating Mothers’ Day

Exploring Eid celebrations and
learning about how people

celebrate
Exploring different fruits and

creating a fruit salad

Thank you for attending the parent-
teacher meetings this week - it has been
lovely seeing all of you. Just a reminder

that the end-of-term break is from
Friday 28th March 2025 until

Monday 14th April 2025. We will 
be closed on Monday 14th April for a
staff training day and reopen for all

children on Tuesday 15th April 2025.


